NEWSLETTER - 13th JUNE 2021

'CHURCH FULL': EXTRA MASS

As we are near to full capacity at our 10.00am and 12.00noon Masses on a Sunday, we are adding an extra Mass on Sat evening – the 7.30pm Vigil Mass. Perhaps some people who are regulars at the morning Masses might consider attending the Vigil Mass. It is our hope to try and accommodate everyone, and not have to put up 'Church Full' notices.

FEAST OF ST. DOMINIC 2021

This year we celebrate the eighth centenary of St. Dominic's death. Dominicans worldwide will mark the occasion with appropriate celebrations within the present limitations. You will see elsewhere an article on St. Dominic and the Rosary -inspired by the stain glass window in our church, near St. Dominic's altar.

DOMINICAN PUBLICATIONS & OTHER MAGAZINES

Can we encourage you to purchase

- St. Martin Magazine (proceeds support our students in formation)
- **Spirituality** (current issue features an article about one of our Stained-Glass windows, written by fr. Jordan O Brien
- Irish Catholic

When you subscribe to these publications, you are supporting Catholic publishing.

PRIORY INSTUTUTE - Study Theology by Distance Learning.

Are you planning a new routine for the Autumn? Why not consider following a programme of study offered by the Priory Institute.

The Irish Dominican *Priory Institute* (based in St. Mary's Priory, Tallaght) offers Courses in Theological, Biblical and Philosophical Studies through a Distance Learning programme to a degree or diploma level. These courses are undertaken by people from every walk of life and background. Enrolment during these weeks. www.prioryinstitute.ie

PROVISIONAL DATES

CONFIRMATION 2021: Sat 18th Sept at 5.00pm, with Bishop Brendan Kelly. FIRST COMMUNION (S) Sun 26th Sept early afternoon. Times to be confirmed. (Provisional – depending on Government regulations re Church Services)

REQUESTS FOR PRIESTS

We endeavour to be positive in response to each request for a priest to be available for Baptisms, Weddings, Memorial Masses etc. There have been many extra requests (double the normal), as a result of postponements due to the Covid-19 restrictions.

PARISH VISITS, SICK CALLS ETC

Should you require a visit from a priest, please let us know: Please phone 091 582884